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May 16, 2018

Re: Petition ~ Change from Plow and Sait Route to Plow and Sand Route — Delwood

Court, Sudbury

At the Financial and Administration Committee meeting of May 15, 2018 Councillor
Signoretti submitted a petition to the City Clerk requesting that a change from plow and
salt route to plow and sand route on Delwood Court, Sudbury.

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of
Growth and Infrastructure for review. [t is the department that receives the petition who
is responsible for communicating which of the following five paths they may choose;

1.
2.
3.
4.

5.

The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to
resolve or respond to the matter in question;

The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.;

The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for
information or action;

The Senior Management Member.may bring back a report recommending a new
policy or new financial resources; or

May advise that no further action will be taken at this time.

For further information please contact Viv Gibbons at 705-674-4455, ext. 4290, or via
email at: viv.gibbons@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly,

-

Brigitte Sobush
Manager of Clerk’s Services/Deputy City Clerk

CC.

Council Members
Tony Cecutti, General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure
Stephen Holmes, Director of Infrastructure Capital Planning
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FROM: CAROLE JONES,

I HAVE COMPLETED THE PETITION YOU ASKED ME TO CONDUCT REGARDING CHANGING DELWOOD
COURT FROM A PLOW AND SALT ROUTE TO A PLOW AND SAND ROUTE. OUR PREVIQUS
CONVERSATION VIA E-MAIL HAS BEEN ATTACHED.

THE VAST MAJORITY OF THE RESIDENTS SUPPORT THIS CHANGE. THE SURVEY WENT AS FOLLOWS:

THERE ARE 36 HOMES IN THIS AREA OF SUBDIVISION. ONE HAS BEEN VACANT FOR APPROXIMATLEY 5
YEARS (4 JANMAR), ONE OWNER IS ELDERLY AND DOES NOT COMMUNICATE WITH PEOPLE AT THE
DOOR (1081 DELWOOD); ONE HOME ON 1073 DELWOOD HAS OWNERS ON EXTENDED VACATION AND

THUS THREE OF THE TOTAL OF 36 ARE EXCLUDED. /33

A FEW OF THE OWNERS (3) NEITHER AGREE NOR DISAGREE FEELING THAT IT°S NOT AN ISSUE.
WHICHEVER OUTCOME IS IRRELEVANT TO THEM.

ONLY 3 OWNERS DISAGREE WITH THE PLOW AND SAND PROPOSAL WHILE 27 APPLAUD THE CHANGE TO
REDUCE THE IMPACT OF SALT ON OUR STREET AND LAKE.

! HOPE_Z] IN AGREEMENT VERSUS 3 IN OPPOSITION IS SUFFICIENT FOR THE CITY TO MAKE THE CHANGE
FOR THE FOLLOWING WINTER SEASON. | LOOK FORWARD TO THE PRESENTATION OF THIS TO COUNCIL
IF THAT IS WHAT IS REQUIRED AND WOULD LIKE TO HEAR BACK WHEN YOU KNOW SO | CAN MAKE QUR
STREET RESIDENTS AWARE THE CHANGE WILL BE UPCOMING. THANK YOU FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE, |
WILL ALSO PROVIDE A COPY TO RANDY HALVERSON SO THE ROAD MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT WILL

HAVE A ‘HEADS UP' ON THIS ISSUE.
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Copy to Randy Halverson, City Roads Maintenance / 7 7// %“//f < /) f




DELWOOD COURT PETITION: THE FOLLOWING SIGNATURES OF NEIGHBOURS ON DELWOQD
COURT/JANMAR SUPPORT THE CHANGE OF THIS STREET FROM DESIGNATION OF PLOW AND SALT TO
PLOW AND SAND. WE REQUEST THE CITY TO MAKE THIS CHANGE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE TO REDUCE
THE IMPACT OF SALT ON ROBINSON LAKE, PEDESTRIANS, PETS AND VEHICLES ON THIS STREET.

STREET NUMBER

Please be advised that the petition Is available for
<viewing at the Clerk's Services Department on the 2nd
Floor, 200 Brady Street, Sudbury
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Please be advised that the petition is available for
viewing at the Clerk's Services Department on the 2nd 
Floor, 200 Brady Street, Sudbury




